
NEW BUSINESS 
Reporting to Public Session, Tuesday, January 24, 2023 

 
 
1.  Registration and Student Planning for the 2023/2024 School Year 
 
Student registration is a cyclical process that occurs every school year. The process is defined by 
Policy #5.05 in the Burnaby School District’s Policy Manual.  
 
Richard Per, Assistant Superintendent, has prepared a presentation outlining the details.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Board of Education receive this information.  


